
The Hillsboro Community School District fosters a student-centered culture with high 
expectations for each student to reach his or her full potential. 

 

David E. Powell, Superintendent   dpowell@hillsboroschools.net 

 
COVID Update Message to Parents and Employees  

 
Wednesday, May 26, 2021 

 
12:30 p.m. 

 
One New Case at HJHS 

and the 
Finish Line is in Sight! 

 
 
Yesterday we had a positive COVID case in the eighth grade at the Junior High.  This resulted in 21 
new quarantines, bringing the current (and final) quarantine count to 35. 
 

 
Faculty, staff, students, and parents, 
 
I would like to offer my sincerest gratitude for all you have done to keep this historic 
school year going as well as it has.  Despite all of the setbacks and frustrations, we 
have continued to work together and have managed to keep our kids in school when 
many other communities were unable to do so.  I wish you all a fun-filled and safe 
summer break! 
 
David E. Powell 
Superintendent 
 

Hillsboro Community 
Unit School District #3 

1311 Vandalia Road 
Hillsboro, IL 62049 
 
Phone: (217) 532-2942 
Fax: (217) 532-3137 

H 


